
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

Friday 4th April 2025 
 

End of Spring 2 Term 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of the term, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on the wonderful 
experiences and achievements our pupils have had over the past few months. 
 
Highlights of the Term: 

●​ Year 1 Trip to The Industrial Museum: Our Year 1 students enjoyed an exciting trip to The 
Industrial Museum, where they had the opportunity to learn about the history of industry 
and engage with interactive exhibits. 

●​ Selected Y5 pupils on a bike ride: Some Year 5 pupils were selected to go on a local bike 
ride with Ready Steady Pedal Leaders. This was a great opportunity for them to develop 
their cycling skills and enjoy the local scenery. This was the first year in Crossley history that 
we have got to a stage in cycling where children have been able to cycle beyond the 
walls of school! Amazing Year 5! 

●​ Ready Steady Pedal: Reception, Year 3 and Year 5 pupils have continued developing their 
cycling skills, the leaders have been very impressed with their listening skills and 
determination in developing their cycling skills- great work! 

●​ Year 4 and Year 5 Progress in Swimming: Year 4 and Year 5 pupils have made superb 
progress in their swimming sessions. They have shown great improvement and enthusiasm, 
which is commendable. I hope you’ll be able to continue this as a family during the 
holidays. 

●​ Year 5 Ancient Greek experience: To end the half term this week Year 5 pupils went back in 
time to the Ancient Greek world with an external visitor. This unique experience allowed 
them to explore history in an engaging way. 
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As we look forward to the next term, we encourage parents and carers to continue supporting 
their children in their learning. Your involvement is crucial in helping them achieve their full 
potential. 
 
Please see the diary dates for the Summer 1 Term: 
 

Spring 1 Term Diary Dates 
 

 
 
 
 

Date Event Time 

School Reopens 
 

Tuesday 22nd April 2025 
 

8:30am 

Book Bus Tuesday 22nd April 2025 
Wednesday 23rd April 2025 

During School Hours 
3:15pm - 3:45pm for 

parents 

Year 4 MTC Parent Meeting 
 

Monday 28th April 2025 9:00am - 9:30am 

May Bank Holiday 
 

Monday 5th May School Closed 

Year 3 Road Safety Awareness 
Session  

 

Tuesday 6th May 2025 
Wednesday 7th May 2025 

All Day 

Year 1/2/4/5/6 - Road Safety 
Awareness 

 

Tuesday 6th May 2025 All Day 

Meet the Local Authority 
Caseworker (SEND) - Daniel 

Simpson 
 

Wednesday 7th May 2025 9:00am - 10:00am 

Year 6 SATs Week 
 

Week Commencing 12th May 
2025 

Mon - Thurs 

Carers Resource SEND Parent 
Event 

Friday 16th May 2025 1:30pm - 3:00pm 

School Closed for May Half Term 
 

Friday 23rd May 2025 3:00pm 



 
Happy Easter to those who are celebrating, and happy holidays to everyone else. Hope the sun 
keeps shining for us so we can get outside and enjoy the break! 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. We look forward to another successful 
term ahead. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 

 
Mrs E Monnery 
Headteacher 


